INTEGRATIVEPSYCH

April 19, 2024

Re: Integrative Psyche, LLC Closure of Services effective 05/31/2024; Neuropsychological Evaluations conducted
through Integrative Evaluations, LLC

To Whom It May Concern:

We hope this letter finds you well. Integrative Psyche, LLC is grateful for and appreciates the opportunity to have been
able to offer mental health services for the community over the past several years. However, we are writing to inform you
of an important decision regarding the mental health services at Integrative Psyche, LLC. Upon consideration of many
factors, we regret to inform you that Integrative Psyche, LLC will be closing its operations effective May 31, 2024. Our
hope is that our clients, staff, and the community can be well-served through other clinics in the area.

While the clinic is open for psychotherapy services until 05/31/2024, it is important to note that some of the therapists
may be choosing to end their care through Integrative Psyche, LLC sooner than that date. If you or your child are
currently participating in psychotherapy services, please work with your therapist on a transition plan. You may elect to
continue treatment with your identified therapist at their new place of employment, end therapy services, or transition care
into another clinic at your discretion. We have provided a list below of a few local companies that provide psychotherapy
services, some of which also offer medication management.

- American Behavioral Clinics: 414-877-4570

- Great Lakes Psychology Group: 888-452-0667
- Trillium Care Group: 262-782-2090

- Life Stance Health: 262-777-8864

Our Neuropsychological Evaluations will continue to be conducted through Integrative Evaluations, LLC
(https://integrativeevaluations.com). Please contact the main office at 262-933-4024 for all future testing referrals and
inquiries.

All client records will be maintained in a HIPAA compliant manner for the required timeframe. Please direct records
requests to the Privacy Officer, Nicole Klepp, who can be reached through Integrative Evaluations, LLC (262-933-4024).

We understand that the decision to close operations is inclusive of change and transitioning, which can be very difficult.
On behalf of the Integrative Psyche, LLC team, we are honored to have been able to offer well-rounded care to the
community and are grateful for the trust you have shown in our company.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly, drnicoleklepp@gmail.com.
Once again, we express our deepest gratitude for your support and understanding throughout our journey together.

Sincerely,
Nicole Klepp
Owner
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